May 27, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

I have been asked by Kellin McGinn to write a letter of recommendation and it is a pleasure to do so.  I have had the great opportunity to work with Kellin this past school year, who was a Michigan State University intern in my fourth grade classroom at Challenger Elementary in Kentwood, Michigan.
Kellin worked well with the children, parents, and staff.  She observed at the beginning of the school year and was able to jump right into help out wherever needed. She has a keen sense of needs of the students and curriculum. Kellin was great with collaborating with staff and catering to our students’ needs.  She was very flexible in working with different types of students and different styles of staff members.

Kellin was the lead teacher for six weeks.  She followed the core curriculum and did lessons that were interesting and that would grab the students attention.  She was able to have students work independently, with partners and with a group.  Her focus lessons were well thought out and she could articulate what she wanted the students to learn.  She worked on students using higher level thinking skills during her lessons.   The children loved when she was teaching them. 
She would do what administration and teaching staff asked of her.  If she was needed to teach while the staff was working with a small group, she did.  If she was needed in another class, she would change her schedule and do what was needed there.  She is a team player who can adjust quickly and without complaining to many different needs in the school setting.

Some of the adjectives I would use to describe Kellin are:  patient, caring, dedicated, compassionate, flexible, understanding, and positive.  Kellin enjoyed working with students and has the passion and love to make students successful.  She could see the best in all students.

I have complete confidence that Kellin is an excellent teacher.  Without hesitation I would give Kellin my recommendation for any and all positions for which is she certified and qualified to teach.  Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lois Nickels

Challenger Elementary School

4th grade teacher

616-240-2341 (cell)

616-698-2524  #23111(school)

